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** REMINDER ** 

Dear Parent / Carer 

You are invited to attend a Parents' Information Evening regarding the trip to St Omer – 15 November 2024 to 
17 November 2024 on Monday 14th October at 6pm in the sixth form common room. 

• To receive information about the trip 
• We also ask that you bring your child's passport and EHIC/GHIC card with you for us to capture the 

details we require for the Travel Company.  Ideally we would keep these in the school safe until the trip 
is over. 

• However, should you need these for a planned trip please bring them with you anyway 
and we can capture the details we need for the travel company.  You can then let us 
have them back after your trip. 

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Wise directly via email at zdenka.wise@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
  
With best wishes, KAEP Finance 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 

 


